PRESS RELEASE
Athens, 5/5/2023
The EKKE's nationwide survey entitled "Gender Relations, Safety and Welfare of Women" has been completed.

The pan-European EUROSTAT survey entitled "EU Survey on gender-based violence against Women and other forms of interpersonal violence (EU-GBV)" has been completed. The survey aimed to study the issue of gender-based violence and other forms of interpersonal violence against women in the Member States of the European Union. In this pan-European project, the National Centre for Social Research (NCSR) played a key role, as it conducted the research under the title "Gender Relations, women's Safety and Well-being" in Greece.  The overall objective of the survey was to record and quantify the prevalence of specific forms of violence experienced by women aged 18-74 years old in Greece, over a specific period, such as in the recent past (i.e. in the last 12 months) and/or during their lifetime. Specifically, this survey aimed at providing comprehensive, qualitative, and reliable statistical data to guide the development of policies that ultimately aim to eliminate violence against women; and combat gender inequalities.
The nationwide survey was launched in September 2022 and completed in April 2023. The survey was implemented entirely by the research staff of the ESRC, who was responsible for the operational planning, organization, and management of the survey, the adaptation of the questionnaire in Greek, the development of CAPI software, and the supervision of the remaining IT services, the management and quality assurance of the data, as well as the training, coordination, mentoring, and support of the external collaborators recruited. It must be noted that more than 190 interviewers, two field supervisors, and ten field supervisors were recruited for the needs of the survey and they covered areas located in all 13 regions of the country. 
Despite the difficulties of the project, the survey was completed within the timeframe set by EUROSTAT. More than 11,500 questionnaires were collected, exceeding the quantitative target initially set, which is in line with EUROSTAT's qualitative criteria and representative. The prerequisite for achieving the best possible outcome of the overall project was to ensure the cooperation of the appropriate institutions that would provide support for specific project activities, such as ELSTAT, with which the ESCC researchers cooperated during the sampling process, the KETHI and the General Secretariat for Family Policy and Gender Equality. The results of the survey at the European level will be published by EUROSTAT by the end of 2023.
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